
AGENDA 
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SUBJECT: Board consideration of expanding Prekindergarten to a full-day program. 
 

RATIONALE:  
 
Over the past several months we have discussed the possibility of expanding our Pre-K 
program from a half-day to a full-day program.  We have estimated the cost to fund the 
program at $300,000.  The administration has been working to shrink this number and 
to possibly shift currently budgeted funds to offset the cost.   
 
During the budget workshop portion of the meeting, we will present information 
regarding the potential funding for full-day Pre-K. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
 

CONTACT  PERSON(S): 
 
Sonny Cruse  
    


